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Dykema	Raises	Concerns	About	Milford	Casino	Application 

	 
In	a	letter	sent	earlier	today,	Representative	Carolyn	Dykema	(D‐Holliston)	calls	on	the	
Massachusetts	Gaming	Commission	to	respond	to	concerns	about	the	validity	of	the	
application	for	a	resort	casino	license	in	Milford. 
	
"What	is	surprising	is	that	despite	their	significant	role,	the	owners	of	Foxwoods	are	not	on	
the	list	of	qualifiers	subject	to	Gaming	Commissioner	background	checks,"	Dykema	writes	
in	the	letter.	"These	checks	are	viewed	by	the	legislature	as	essential	to	promoting	the	
highest	standards	of	quality	and	ethics	for	gaming	operations	in	the	Commonwealth." 

A	copy	of	the	letter	is	available	here	on	her	website. 
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